
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets PUK’s delegation

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with a delegation from the

Patriotic Union of Kurdistan to discuss political updates and our relationship with them,

highlighting key moments in Iraq's modern history that they share. His Eminence stressed the

need to resolve local government issues and coordinate efforts to provide services and continue

the  reconstruction  campaign.  H.E.  also  called  for  forming  a  local  government  in  Kirkuk

province, ensuring a balance of its diverse components. Additionally, H.E. urged support for

the federal government's service and development initiatives. H.E. stressed the importance of

maintaining  and  enhancing  the  popular  satisfaction  achieved  by  the  government  and  its

supporting political powers.


